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New Email Address

The Board of Directors is working with Tim Moore to improve our email communications. One of
the first changes is a “generic” email address for Tim which is now manager@thecapeshoa.org.
THE EMAIL BOX thecapeshoa@centurylink.net IS NO LONGER ACTIVE AND/OR
MONITORED. Please update your email address book to reflect this new email. Thanks!

UPDATE

Update on an Assistant Part Time Manager

The Capes is in the process of hiring a new Asst. Manager. In early February, we will be
announcing who it is.

Volunteers Needed!

We continue to look for volunteers for each of our committees. Please join us in helping to support
our community by getting involved in one of our many committees (See About Us page of this
website). Not all committees require you to physically attend meetings and only require a few
(sometime NONE) hours each month. To ensure our wonderful spot by the sea stays running
smoothly and to help keep homeowner costs down by not hiring outside resources, volunteers are
needed to support our success. The Board would appreciate any involvement that community
members can provide. A big THANK YOU to all those who currently (or have already served on a
committee). Your input and involvement is appreciated by all!

Concierge Services to Help Homeowners

The Board and our manager Tim Moore have wanted to provide information about local concierge
services available to The Capes homeowners. One of our board members has met Diana from

TLB.DLB Property Management and Concierge Services, LLC in October. They are local and
bonded and available to help with concierge type services (i.e. check interior of homes after storms,
check internal problems/concerns in a home, stock refrigerators for a visit, wait for
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contractors/repair s€rvice people, €1c.). iviany o1 us are remote owners and may need these type ot

services when we can’t be there ourselves. We are adding a link to our website on the About Us
page in the right sidebar. Also, you can contact Tim Moore, Resident Manager, for info and
contact information.

Article originally appeared on The Capes HOA (http://www.thecapeshoa.org/).
See website for complete article licensing information.
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